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SUMMARY MINUTES FOR THE 
POLICE COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

 

October 9th, 2018 

Chairperson Diane Kulik called the Police Community Relations Committee meeting to order at 
6:30 p.m., at Jarvis Memorial United Methodist Church in Greenville, NC. 
 
INTRODUCTION OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked each committee member and city staff to introduce themselves.  
 
Committee members present: 
Greg Rubel, District 3    Diane Kulik, Chairperson 
Carol Bass, District 5     
Scott Snyder, District 4 
 
Committee members absent: 
Gregory Barrett, District 1 
Jermaine McNair, Mayoral 
 
City Staff Members present: 
Sgt. Dale Mills     Kristen Hunter 
Capt. Robert Williams    Billie Jo Viverette 
Lt. David Anderson    Officer C. Bowen 
Officer S. Paldino    Officer B. Neague 
Officer A. Blackmon    Officer B. Nunnery 
Council Member Rick Smiley    
Devinder Culver     
    
APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked for a motion for approval of the agenda.  A motion was made 
and seconded.  The agenda was unanimously approved by the committee. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 
Chairperson Diane Kulik asked for a motion for approval of the June 12th, 2018 Minutes. There 
weren’t any minutes for the September meeting since it was cancelled due to Hurricane 
Florence.  A motion was made and seconded.  The minutes were unanimously approved by the 
committee. 
 
MISSION AND PURPOSE OF MEETING 
Chairperson Diane Kulik read the Police Community Relations Committee mission statement.  
 
Diane introduced K9 Officer Neague, K9 Officer Bowen, and K9 Officer Nunnery.  The officers 
gave a detailed presentation on the training and duties of K9 officers.  They discussed the 
training that K9s go through before being assigned to an officer.  A short demonstration was 
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conducted to show how a K9 searches for evidence.  The newest K9 was introduced to 
everyone and it was explained that this new K9 was purchased due to donations made in 
memory of Diane Kulik’s deceased husband.  She explained how she and husband love the 
Police Department and she wanted to do something for the department and honor her 
husband in the process.   
 
Jarrette Pittman was introduced and he discussed the laws and sentencing concerning drug 
arrests.  
 
Motion was made and approved to adjourn the meeting.   
 
After the meeting was adjourned, Diane asked the board members to have a short meeting 
concerning elections.  She explained how she has fulfilled her term and that she will no longer 
be chairperson after this meeting.  It was discussed and agreed upon by the members present 
to appoint Greg Rubel to be chairperson and Carol Ann Bass to be appointed as Vice 
Chairperson until the elections during the December meeting. Devinder Culver and Billie Jo 
Viverette witnessed the discussion and appointment as there were no other board members 
present.  
 
After this business was discussed, the meeting was adjourned.  


